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Dear parents and carers        5. 11. 15 

 

Did you know that some children will miss out on the gift of a selection box 

this Christmas? 

This is why we have decided on the super idea of giving selection boxes to 

children within the Sheffield area.  We managed to collect over 300 Easter eggs 

last year so we are hoping to break that record! If you would like to, your 

donations could be given in place of gifts that you usually so kindly give to your 

child’s teachers. The selection boxes will be collected in school in the Sunshine 

Room and then distributed to one or more food banks in Sheffield.  

If you would like to donate a selection box please bring it to school and hand it to 

your child’s teacher or put it in the Sunshine Room in the infants. I will be 

collecting till Thursday 17
th

 December 2015 at 3.30pm. 

I would like to thank you in advance for your amazing support! 

Kind regards 

 

Emma Jackson 
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